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29/3/18 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

This Week: 

English… This week we continued discussing the Gingerbread and wrote out the instructions 

for making gingerbread men! 

                                            
. 

Maths….. this week we used our addition and subtratcion from last week to work on word 

problems. 
                                        
Next Week: 

 

After the Easter holidays we will be starting our new topic called Dinosaur planet. 

 

Homework  

 

PE 

 

After the easter break will no longer be swimming and children will have PE on a Thursday instead. 

Please make sure that your child has their PE kit in school from after half term. 

 

 

Have a fantastic Easter holidays!! 

 


